YRRLC

Board of Directors

April 7,2022

Present: Dan O’Neil, Greg Holt, Harold Riensche, Kathleen Whittenberger
The meeting was called to order by President O’Neil at 1:05 pm.

Harold Riensche reported that weed spraying of the road edges this spring will cost between
$2500 to 2700. Work will be done by Mike Larsen, of Range Riders Spraying.

Current road improvement budget stands at $62,000. A road survey has been completed and the
Board discussed priorities. Bids will be taken and final plans will be made on the best use of our
limited budget.

The Board continues to attempt to collect past due monies owed to the association.

There being no other agenda items, the meeting was adjourned.

Kathleen Whittenberger
Secretary Treasurer



